
  Dear Family Members, 
With COVID-19 still spreading 

amongst our communities, we are 
unable to accept any donations at 

this time. This includes from             
outside Senior Care, and inside. We 
understand that once a loved one 

passes, they often have quite a bit 
of stuff that you may not have any 
need for. Harmony Closet, here in 
Nevada, takes donations, and when 
they’re open, they give the clothes 
away as a free will donation.  We            
also have a large dumpster in the 
back of Senior Care for any items 
that are not salvageable. If you 
have any questions, feel free to 
reach out. –Senior Care Team 

 

 

 

Come on out to 

your doorways on 

Fridays to check out 

our weekly cart! We 

enjoy getting it all 

fancy, playing some 

tunes, and handing 

out some yummy 

treats! 

“GrandPad® is designed with seniors in 
mind – the innovative device comes with 
features for connecting with loved ones, 

without the complicated features of        
other tablets. The large buttons and                  

intuitive interface make the GrandPad a 
simple tablet for seniors who are ready 

to start video chatting and sharing                  
memories with family and friends around 

the world. “ If you’re interested in                  
getting one, call up your family and see if 

they can help get one for you!  

We are so excited Summer 
has arrived! Several of our 

residents have enjoyed their 
time outside, enjoying the 

sunshine flowers, and               
chirping of the birds. We 

just want to remind residents 
that masks are still                        

recommended while outdoors, 
even if you are 6 feet apart. 
If it is difficult for you to 
breathe while outside with 
your mask on, please return 

back to your floor. Sunscreen 
and hats are encouraged to 
keep you safe from the sun!              

Thank you! 



Important Dates: 

  

Games and Cards 

has been                

temporarily            

canceled for July. 

 

Men ’s Coffee has 

been temporarily 

canceled for July.   

 

Fitness Fun has 

been temporarily 

changed to               

hallway fitness.  

 

July 4th is                       

Independence 

Day!  

 

July 24th                 

National Pioneer 

Day! 

 

July 26th is             

Parents Day!  

 

It is very important to 
stay active and moving 
throughout this time! 

Daily walks or “tootles” 
throughout the hallways 

will keep your legs 
strong! On Tuesday and 
Wednesday mornings at 
10:00 am, come on out to 
your doorway to do some 

hallway fitness with 
Marti and Libby!  

We have enjoyed doing our 
hallway activities this past 

month!  We want to                    
remind residents that we are 
still going to be following our 
precautions. Meaning masks 
are necessary to venture into 

the hallways, and must be 
worn throughout all hallway                     

activities. Everyone still needs 
to stay six feet apart. And 
when going outside there            

cannot be more than 10 people 
at one time.  Thank you for all 

your patience and                       
understanding! 

Friday, July 10th: 
It is National Pick                     

Blueberries Day! We will 
celebrate with a delicious 

blueberry treat! 
 

Friday, July 17th:  
National Peach Ice Cream 

Day! Even if it sounds gross, 
it is a must try, and you may 
be surprised by how much 

you like it!  
 

Friday, July 24th: 
National Tequila Day!! We’ll 
be coming around with our 

Happy Hour Cart!  
 

Friday, July 31st: 
National Raspberry Cake 

Day! We’ll be bringing some 
around at 3:00 pm!  

 Second Floor will have Bingo 

on Tuesday afternoons.  

 First floor will have               

hallway bingo on                

Wednesday afternoons.  

 We will be having                    

Hallway Fitness every            

Tuesday and Wednesday 

morning!  

 Manicures will still be            

every Monday afternoon. 

 Monday mornings will be ei-

ther crafts or trivia. 

 We will still be doing hair eve-

ry Thursday                   

morning/afternoon, and on   

Friday mornings.  

 

 
 

 

 

Mary Dawson 

July 9th 

 

Elaine Freeman 

July 25th  

 

Thank you to all the 
residents who helped 
add some color to the 
outside of our home! 

Also, a huge thank you 
to Griff for filling up 
our pots and planters 
with fresh dirt this 

year! Go on out to the 
front porch to enjoy 
the weather and the 

bright, beautiful              
flowers! 

We did our best at some water painting! I think 
we all agree, it was much easier back in our 
school days! Huge thank you to Remax for                
donating a bunch of paint kits and paper! 



 

Can you find the following SIX words in the photo below? 
Slides      Water 
Float      Swim 
Pool       Wet  

We floated down the                   
hallways and made some                  
delicious floats for our 

peeps! They chose                  
between strawberry and 

root beer and enjoyed the 
Malt Shop music! 

 



 

We had such a good time 

celebrating all of the 

handsome men in Senior 

Care for Father’s Day! 

They lined up in the               

hallways as our cart 

came around! They                

enjoyed baseball themed 

cookies, their choice of 

beverage, and received a 

beer mug filled with             

candy and cracker jacks! 

 
According to flowers.com, for 

centuries, roses have been the 

most well known and                

beloved flower in America. In 

fact, they’re so popular that in 

1986, roses were named the 

official flower and floral emblem 

of the United States. So it 

seems only fair that we                  

dedicate one day a year to               

celebrating them, and all that 

they represent. In honor of 

National Red Rose Day on June 

12th, we enjoyed some Rose 

Red Velvet cupcakes and               

chocolate covered strawberries!   

https://www.1800flowers.com/roses

